
FOREST HOME TOWNSHIP 
PARKS AND RECREATION 

COMMISSION 
MINUTES 

SEPTEMBER 13, 2017 
7:00 PM 

 
Members present: Carrie Hebden, Paul Trumble, Sheryl Guy and Stephanie Reid. 
 
Absent:   Dean Crandall. 
 
 The meeting was called to order by the Chairperson Carrie Hebden at 7:00 PM. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT:  

There was none. 
 
MINUTES:  

It was moved by Trumble, seconded by Reid to approve the minutes dated August 16, 2017 as 
corrected.  Motion carried – all present voting yes. 

 
AGENDA: 
 It was moved by Trumble, seconded by Guy that the Agenda be approved as written.  Motion 
carried – all present voting yes. 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 There was none. 
 
OLD BUSINESS: 
Arrowhead Park – Guy 

Reported that the park is in good shape and being used. 
 
Gorham Beach - Reid 
 Reported that the park is in good shape and being used. 
 
FHT Cottage Drive Family Park – Trumble 

Reported that the park is in good shape, being used and small amount of trash had been left at 
park. 
Hebden -Reported that the Kiosk is in poor shape. 
Trumble  Hebden stated that he will check with the DNR. Corrected 10/25/2017 

 
Loon Park – Hebden 

Reported that the park is in good shape and being used.   
 
Glacial Hills – Trumble 
 Reported that the site is in good shape and being used by many bikers, walkers, etc. 

The volunteers have been busy maintaining trails. 
 

 



FHT Torch Lake Family Park – Trumble 
 Reported that the park is in good shape and being used. 

No problems to report and that the rock tiers placed on the slope has greatly improved the 
erosion issue. 

 
PADDLE ANTRIM WATER TRAILS -Hebden 

 
Paddle Antrim Trail Signs-Tabled meeting 8-16-17 
 A request was made to Deana Jerde, representative for Paddle Antrim to provide the 
commission with samples of water trail signage.  
 
Continue to Table until new information is provided.  
 
OTHER: 
 
 Next regular meeting date changed to October 25, 2017 at 7:00 P.M. 
 
 
 The meeting adjourned at 7:25 P.M. 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
________________________________   ________________________________ 
Chairperson, Carrie Hebden    Secretary, Sheryl Guy 
 
 


